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School Procedure in Event of Bad Weather

There has been some talk of bad weather this week. We would like to take this opportunity to explain to parents our procedures should snow force the school to close. School will send a text message to alert parents to the closure as early as possible.  

It is important that parent contact numbers are kept up to date so please do alert us to any changes to your personal details. We will also run a message on the school website.

Should we need to close at any point when school is in session, we will send a text message. Please be assured that we will look after all children until they are collected. If you need to send someone else (or another Froebelian parent) to collect your child, we must see this in writing on an email. 

We will not allow children to go home with other parents without first seeing this written consent. We urge all parents to contact us via email (office@froebelian.co.uk) rather than by telephone with any collection messages. 

This makes it much easier for us to pass on information to the relevant teachers and keeps our phone lines free. Staff will ask parents to sign out their child on a class list when they leave.

As the weather worsens and the wellies start to appear, please can you ensure that your child packs their school shoes/pumps to wear when inside. Hats, gloves, scarves and wellies should all be clearly named please to avoid a lost property mountain!
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